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Halewood Academy
Wade Deacon Trust

	 ‘We Seek the Best’  

You are invited to Halewood Academy 
------  SUMMER SCHOOL  ------
from Monday July 26th - Friday 30th 
July 2021 at 9.30am - 2.30pm. 
Meet some of your new teachers, your state of 
the art facilities and make new friends.

Free snack and lunch will be provided
Reply to Mr Rylands at summerschool@halewoodacademy.co.uk   

Fun and  creative activities  including P.E.  performing arts  and more!


